Dear                 

There has been an outbreak of head lice in your child’s class.  Can I ask you to check your child’s hair and be extra vigilant when brushing, combing or washing their hair. Please do not feel embarrassed if you find signs of head lice, but you need to take steps to address this. You should keep your child at home and contact your doctor or pharmacist for advice. If you are concerned, please do not hesitate to contact us.               

Thank you very much for your co-operation.               

Yours sincerely                          

